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George Kapulenui Paoa Jr. 
100 Aipuni Street 
Lahaina, Hi. 96761 

May 31, 2016 

Aloha to whom it may concern, I am writing to you voicing my concern of who and how your 
present board members from the planning committee is addressing many issues pertaining 
Hawaiian lands. Making these changes in having more of a professional and unbiased board 
would be the best for all that resided here and those of who many or may not be a present 
resident here in our islands. Having these guidelines of having knowledgable members will 
make a major change in how we conduct ourselves in a whole new manner as far as proposing 
a development or just change of zoning land. With knowledge comes responsibility for our past, 
present and future. We the people rely on our planning committee on important issues, such as 
land, water, and rights to lands. Two licensed attorney's on the planning board would be be a 
great start and many board committees have more than two. It really comes down to ethics and 
keeping a fair stance on many issues that need real issues. Reconstructing members with the 
history and understanding of Hawaiians of how others think and live will open ones eyes to the 
world. And it starts right here on Maui. 

Mahalo, George K. Paoa Jr. 


